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Our community recently received some long-awaited good news from the 
Ministry of Long-Term Care. 

After years of planning and months of advocacy, Bennett Centre Long Term 
Care at Bennett Village in Georgetown received ministry approval to 
redevelop 66 spaces and add 94 new spaces. 

When completed, the new 160-bed Bennett Village will set the standard for 
compassionate care for our seniors. It will include a dedicated dementia 
unit, in addition to a dedicated Francophone unit to serve the needs of our 
French-speaking residents. 

Much of the credit for the announcement should go to Bennett Village’s 
executive director Soo Wong and the Bennett staff and volunteers. As a 
former registered nurse, MPP and deputy speaker of the Legislative 
Assembly, Soo brings a unique blend of skills and experience to her 
responsibilities at Bennett Village. 

Her passion for long-term care is matched by local Bennett supporters 
Brian Clark, Barry Dawson, Eunice McGowan, Ron Stitt, Rosslyn Dowell 
and Teresa Fritsch, all of whom played a significant role in the successful 
redevelopment proposal. 

The leadership of Halton Hills Mayor Rick Bonnette, town council and staff 
should also be acknowledged. My staff and I were very pleased to offer our 
support. 

All of us will be able to show our support for Bennett Village in the coming 
months, as their fundraising campaign begins. 

By working together, we are meeting the future needs of our community. 

Ted Arnott is the MPP for Wellington-Halton Hills 

 


